
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To Clubs, Captains, Secretaries, Presidents, Support Operations Group 

From Support Operations Manager 

CC BOM, LSEC, JDC, MSC, SSC 

Date Friday 25 October 2019 
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Subject SLS Sydney UAV Operations Enquiries  

 

All,  

Please note that we have now created a new email address to assist with managing UAV operations 

in Sydney Branch.  

The address is: UAV@surflifesavingsydney.com.au  

This address will be monitored by UAV Coordinator Brittaney Banks and the Support Operations 

Team.  

We are currently on track to launch our UAV program on 1st December as planned and are currently 

working through the relevant flight approvals with SLSNSW.  

Please direct all UAV related communications or enquiries to the new address.  

 

Regards 

Matt Spooner 

SUPPORT OPERATIONS MANAGER 
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